
               
 
 

 

 
Blouberg Local Municipality 

  
 
COMMUNITY ALERT ON JOB SCAMMERS 

 
Blouberg Local Municipality informs its communities about people running fraudulent 
activities aiming to scam the community. This is in relation to the Learnerships which 
were advertised by the Municipality, which has since closed. According to the information 
we received, a man identifying himself as Mr. Molepo is promising people permanent jobs 
within the Municipality in return of R1500.  

 
People are being warned not to make any payment to anyone in relation to any 
opportunities advertised by the Municipality, as all opportunities offered by the 
Municipality are free. We are currently investigating the matter.  
 
Anyone with information that can be used to trace the scammer is advised to call our 
Office numbers below: 015 505 7100/22/24. 
 
 
Issued by Communications Division of Blouberg Local Municipality 
 
For more information contact Moruthane Peter 
Cell: 083 565 2882 
Office: 015 505 7112  
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